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Glenwood UIP Ambassador’s service

also in lockdown

Glenwood UIP has increased its security measures during lockdown.
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GLENWOOD UIP Ambassadors are not classified as essential service workers and as such, their service has been put

on hold during lockdown.

Neil Lamble, Glenwood UIP chairman, said the UIP had increased its security measures and will have five security

guards instead of three patrolling the area during lockdown.

“Now that lockdown has begun, we strongly urge all members and residents to

fully comply with the President’s directives to stay at home. Working together
as a community will ensure we will emerge safely and healthily after the
lockdown period,” said Lamble.

Contact the Glenwood UIP with any service delivery issues on its hotline number 0861 888 443 or visit:

https://glenwooduip.co.za/site



